Central Station Newsletter - March 14, 2018

By
Central Station

☐ 14, 2018 | 2:38 ☐
Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

If you are concerned about a homeless person in San Francisco, call the Department of Emergency Management (DEM) at 3-1-1 or email healthystreets@sfgov.org.

The 3-1-1 staff will talk with you to determine the appropriate City Agency or combination of Agencies to respond for services. DEM houses a "Healthy Streets Operations Center" (HSOC) staffed with representatives from the Police Department, Department of Public Works (DPW), Department of Health (DPH), and the Department of Homelessness and Supportive Housing (DHSH). The HSOC is operational Monday through Friday from 7:00 am to 4:00 pm

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

This news content is displayed in its original format and preserved for historical reference. If you need assistance accessing this content in an accessible format, please <u>contact us</u>.

Featured News

SFPD Investigates Suspicious Deaths in the Ingleside District 25-126

□ 08, 2025 | 3:30 □

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests Overnight Residential Construction Burglary Crew 25-125

□ 08, 2025 | 3:00 □

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests Attempted Homicide Suspect in Oakland 25-124

□ 06, 2025 | 2:00 □

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Seizes Large Quantity of Fentanyl, Firearm, \$25,000 in Oakland Raid 25-123

□ 03, 2025 | 12:30 □

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release